
Visioning Survey Open Starting 
June 9!

Additionally, we request your feedback 
on the region’s transit vision. This online 
survey describes two transit concepts for 
the Charlottesville area. Please visit the 

project website to provide your feedback 
on these transit vision alternatives.

To access the project website,
scan the QR code or visit:

http://www.tinyurl.com/transitvision

About the Project
The Regional Transit Vision for the Charlottesville Area 

is a collaborative effort to evaluate transit service 
in Charlottesville and the surrounding region and to 

establish a clear long-term vision for efficient, equitable 
and effective transit service in the region.

Save the Date! 
The Thomas Jefferson Planning District 

Commission (TJPDC) will host a virtual public 
meeting on June 23rd at 6:30 PM. We invite the 

public to attend and provide feedback on the 
region’s Transit Vision Plan, which will be posted 

to the website prior to the meeting.

Register for the virtual public meeting 
by using the QR code OR contact:

Lucinda Shannon
Senior Regional Planning
lshannon@tjpdc.org
434-979-7310 ex. 113
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